
  
  

September 9, 2025 
To whom it may concern: 

Company name for Startups, Inc. 
Representative Yuichiro Shimizu 

Representative Director & CEO 
(Code : 7089 TSE Growth Market) 

Contact Isao Kikuchi 
Executive Officer 

Mail ir@forstartups.com 
 
 

Notice Regarding Completion of Acquisition of Shares of GO Job Inc. 

 (Becoming an Equity-Method Affiliate) 

 

“for Startups, Inc.” (“the Company”) hereby announce that the procedures for the acquisition of 

shares (34.5%) in GO Job Inc. (“GO Job”), as disclosed in our notice dated June 27, 2025 titled 

“Notice Regarding the Subscription to a Third-Party Allotment of Shares and the Acquisition of 

Shares in GO Job Inc. (to be Accounted for as an Equity-Method Affiliate)” have been completed 

today. As a result, GO Job has become an equity-method affiliate of our company. 

 

In addition, at the shareholders’ meeting of GO Job held today, our President and Representative 

Director, Yuichiro Shimizu, was appointed as Chairman & Representative Director of GO Job. We 

are pleased to make this announcement together with the above. 

 

1. Outline of GO Job Inc. 

(1) Name GO Job Inc. 

(2) Representative 
Chairman & Representative Director: Yuichiro Shimizu 
President & Representative Director: Shuji Hagiwara 

(3) Business Description 

Human Resource Recruitment Platform Business 
(Development and operation of the driver-specialized job 
change website “GO Job,” as well as provision of recruitment 
agency services through “GO Job Agent”) 

(4) Date of Establishment September 1, 2025 

(5) Shareholder Structure 
GO Inc. / for Startups, Inc. / Mirai Creation Fund III (SPARX 
Asset Management Co., Ltd.) / SBI RHEOS HIFUMI Inc. / Daiwa 
House Ventures Co.,Ltd. 

 

2. Number of Shares to Be Acquired (Ownership Ratio) 

100,000 shares. (34.5%) 

 

3. Impact on Financial Results 

As a result of this share acquisition, we plan to include the profit and loss of GO Job Inc. in our 

consolidated results starting from the third quarter of the fiscal year ending March 2026. At 

present, the impact on our consolidated financial results for the fiscal year ending March 2026 is 

expected to be minor. However, should any matters requiring disclosure arise in the future, we will 

promptly make an announcement upon confirmation. 

 


